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GEORGETOWN FIRE DISTRICT

Offics Fhone: 530-3334111 | Post Offics Box 420
Facsimile: 5303334020 8263 Main Gtrect

www.georgetownfiredepartment.com Georgatowm, California 95634-0420
July 30, 2010

Jose C. Henriquez, Executive Officer
El Dorado County LAFCO

550 Main Street, Ste E Fair Lane
Placerville, CA 95667

RE: Buckeye Parcels Annexation to the Georgetown Divide Public Utilities District
LAFCO Project No. 2010-02

Dear Mr. Henriquez,

After meeting with Hank White of GDPUD, the Board of Directors of Georgetown Firc District
has determined that we withdraw our opposition to the Buckeye annexation. The issue was
discussed and voted upon at a special mecting held on July 30, 2010. The vote was 4-0 to
withdraw any objections that were formerly sent to you.

Please accept our apologies for any misunderstandings and disregard the initial correspondence.
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Ce: Georgetown Fire District Board of Directors
Gayle Erbe-Hamlin, EDC Chief Administrative Officer
Hank White, GDPUD Manager

“Neighbars helping Neighhors - Since 1854"
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